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The Board of Directors
- of the Community Care Access

Centre (CCAC) of Halton

is pleased to invite
you to attend an

MEETING

OPEN BOARD

April 21, 1999
4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Halton Regional Police Building
Pickett Room
490 Childs Drive
Milton, ON L9T 5G2

HIGHLIGHTS OF l

AGENDA
Strategic Directions
of the CCAC of Halton,
1999 - 2001
John Burkus, Board Member

WINNER!

For further information, call:
Linda Ferras at (905) 639-5228 ext. 8921 or

if long distance dial 1-800-810-0000
- Future meeting dates and locations to be announced.

1. 7
Le eve 11 ]rllernse VES.

From basic courses in reading and math to college and university prep, Sylvan
has helped over a million students build the skills and confidence they need to
succeed. We pinpoint each child’s needs, develop a personalized programme,
and deliver our instruction in a positive, fun and caring environment. Call

Sylvan today to help ensure your child’s academic and personal success.

=

NC

YLVAN
LLEARNING

ol . (CENTRE

Success is learned.” BEUERNEIGERGEY -

www.educate.com
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*Elementary and High School Teachers
*llath Teachers - Grades 7 through O.A.C.

*French Teachers

Stupy Skitts  CoLLEGE AND UNIVERSITY PREP

- CAVITY FREE

Celebrating 90 years of life

Longtime resident Garfield McGilvray was honored
with an open house at St. John’s United Church hall
in celebration of his 90th birthday recently. McGilvray
has lived in Georgetown 88 of his 90 years, and
worked at the Georgetown Herald newspaper for 50
years, retiring in 1972. McGilvray served on town
council for 12 years, and one year on local school
board. A member of the Georgetown Agricultural
Society since the 1930s, he’s served four years as
president and 12 years as secretary. He was also a
founding member of the Georgetown Hockey
Heritage Council.
Photo by Ted Brown
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WELCOME TO OUR DENTAL CAVITY FREE CLUB

Thanks to the:

Tournaments of this magnitude would not be
successful if it were not for the many volunteers who
donated their time & efforts. As a testimonial to your
great efforts we offer an excerpt from the Muskrat
. (Eastern Ontario) Bantam team “Your organization
deserves a pat on the back for all the hard work and
preparation that must have taken place to result in
such a well run fournament. The many added fouches
(dressing room and bench name signs, efc.) were very
much appreciated.”

And from Southpoint (Southern Ontario)

“On behalf of our team, Southpoint Capitals,

I would like to congratulate you and your
committee on a well run tournament.

All the games were on time and the officiating
was great. We had a fun time for the four days
that we were in attendance.”

Thanks to all,
GEORGETOWN BANTAM
TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE
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MS FACT #1

Canada has one of the

highest rates of multiple
sclerosis in the world.

Mulfiple
Sclerosis

Society of Canada
1-800-268-7582

“We would like to thank all the people
and organizations who worked and

supported the
39th Georgetown Annual

Bantam Tournament
and made it a successful
tournament for all
56 participating teams.

Georgetown Hockey Heritage

Georgetown Lions Club

Georgetown Lioness Club

Georgetown Kinsmen

Georgetown Legion Branch 120

Georgetown Optimists

Georgetown Referees Association

A & S Engraving

The Arena Staff at Memorial, Acton & Alcott
Georgetown Minor Hockey Volunteers




